
 
 

EXHIBIT C: SCHEDULE OF RATES 

CUSTOMER NOTICE 

Due to Purchased Water Cost increases from Louisville Water Company and Hardin County Water 

District, No. 2,  notice is hereby given that Hardin County Water District, No. 1, has filed an application 

for a Purchased Water Adjustment with the Kentucky Public Service Commission for the purpose of 

adjusting its Retail and Wholesale water rates.  Customer rates will increase by $0.01 per 1,000 gallons 

used.  The proposed change will be effective for service rendered on or after October 1, 2025. 

 

Monthly Rate: 

Volume Charge:    Current   Proposed Increase (%) 

First 15,000 gallons   $0.00757 per gallon $0.00758 per gallon $0.01 (0.13%) 

All Above 15,000 gallons  $0.00546 per gallon $0.00547 per gallon $0.01 (0.18%) 

Wholesale Rate: 

All Water Used    $0.00340 per gallon $0.00341 per gallon $0.01 (0.29%) 

 

The monthly bill for a customer using an average of 4,500 gallons per month will increase $0.04 from  

$42.43 to $42.47 or 0.11%. 

The rates contained in this notice are the rates proposed by Hardin County Water District No. 1.  

However, the Public Service Commission may order rates to be charged that differ from these proposed 

rates.  Such action may result in rates for consumers other than the rates in this notice. 

Copies of the application may be obtained at no charge from the District office located at 1400 

Rogersville Road, Radcliff, KY  40160, 270-351-3222.  Upon request from an intervener, the District 

shall furnish to the intervener a copy of the application and supporting documents. This application may 

also be examined at the Public Service Commission located at 211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, 

Kentucky, Monday through Friday, 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM or on the PSC website at https://psc.ky.gov; 

telephone (502) 564-3940. 


